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From: tormnicall

Sent: 28 May 2013 15:08
To: Planning

Subject: 201326307

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Qrange

Regerneration and Flanning
Development Management
London Borough of Camden
Town Hall

Judd Street

London WC1H 8ND

28 May 2013
Dear Miheer Mehta

3139 Camden Road, London NW1 9RL
Application reference: 2013:2630/P

The opportunity presented by the submission of the revised plans for Micratime f Pulse House
has been used to tack on a number of other applications (for aroof terrace, balcontes and

lighting) which breach concepts systematically followed until now throughout the development.

The 1ssues of

a) personal privacy

b) intrusion

c) light intrusion and pollution
have been raised by the Twyman House Construction Management Plan Waorking Group
(THCMPWG ) at every stage of the dewvelopment. am deeply concerned that the opportunity to
do so again with the current set of applications has been denied before their submission to the

Council. Why are basic principles governing the development now being ignored?

1 urge the Council insist upon the application of these principles throughout the whole
developtent until its completion.

Yours sincerely,
K T Nicol

31/05/2013



